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  Little Pucca Vooz,2004-11-18 Pucca, the daughter of a Chinese restaurant
owner is attracted to Garu, the descendant of ninja. Always the tomboy girl,
her heart is hopelessly devoted to Garu. Her chopstick dance will win over
his heart. One day.
  Tickle Leslie Patricelli,2014-08-05 A subject dear to children’s hearts is
in the spotlight as Leslie Patricelli’s beloved baby character returns. Watch
out! Here comes Tickle Monster! Good thing this baby is NOT ticklish. Well,
maybe just the feet . . . hee hee! And the tummy . . . pbbbb! And, oh no —
not the armpits . . . har, har! Eee-hee! A spirited tickle fest winds up as a
sweet family cuddle in a story sure to tickle kids’ funny bones.
  Wings of Fire Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam,Arun Tiwari,1999 Avul
Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam, The Son Of A Little-Educated Boat-Owner In
Rameswaram, Tamil Nadu, Had An Unparalled Career As A Defence Scientist,
Culminating In The Highest Civilian Award Of India, The Bharat Ratna. As
Chief Of The Country`S Defence Research And Development Programme, Kalam
Demonstrated The Great Potential For Dynamism And Innovation That Existed In
Seemingly Moribund Research Establishments. This Is The Story Of Kalam`S Rise
From Obscurity And His Personal And Professional Struggles, As Well As The
Story Of Agni, Prithvi, Akash, Trishul And Nag--Missiles That Have Become
Household Names In India And That Have Raised The Nation To The Level Of A
Missile Power Of International Reckoning.
  Notes on the Synthesis of Form Christopher Alexander,1964 These notes are
about the process of design: the process of inventing things which display
new physical order, organization, form, in response to function. This book,
opening with these words, presents an entirely new theory of the process of
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design. In the first part of the book, Christopher Alexander discusses the
process by which a form is adapted to the context of human needs and demands
that has called it into being. He shows that such an adaptive process will be
successful only if it proceeds piecemeal instead of all at once. It is for
this reason that forms from traditional un-self-conscious cultures, molded
not by designers but by the slow pattern of changes within tradition, are so
beautifully organized and adapted. When the designer, in our own self-
conscious culture, is called on to create a form that is adapted to its
context he is unsuccessful, because the preconceived categories out of which
he builds his picture of the problem do not correspond to the inherent
components of the problem, and therefore lead only to the arbitrariness,
willfulness, and lack of understanding which plague the design of modern
buildings and modern cities. In the second part, Mr. Alexander presents a
method by which the designer may bring his full creative imagination into
play, and yet avoid the traps of irrelevant preconception. He shows that,
whenever a problem is stated, it is possible to ignore existing concepts and
to create new concepts, out of the structure of the problem itself, which do
correspond correctly to what he calls the subsystems of the adaptive process.
By treating each of these subsystems as a separate subproblem, the designer
can translate the new concepts into form. The form, because of the process,
will be well-adapted to its context, non-arbitrary, and correct. The
mathematics underlying this method, based mainly on set theory, is fully
developed in a long appendix. Another appendix demonstrates the application
of the method to the design of an Indian village.
  Shock Waves Stephane Hallegatte,Mook Bangalore,Laura Bonzanigo,Marianne
Fay,Tamaro Kane,Ulf Narloch,Julie Rozenberg,David Treguer,Adrien Vogt-
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Schilb,2015-11-23 Ending poverty and stabilizing climate change will be two
unprecedented global achievements and two major steps toward sustainable
development. But the two objectives cannot be considered in isolation: they
need to be jointly tackled through an integrated strategy. This report brings
together those two objectives and explores how they can more easily be
achieved if considered together. It examines the potential impact of climate
change and climate policies on poverty reduction. It also provides guidance
on how to create a “win-win†? situation so that climate change policies
contribute to poverty reduction and poverty-reduction policies contribute to
climate change mitigation and resilience building. The key finding of the
report is that climate change represents a significant obstacle to the
sustained eradication of poverty, but future impacts on poverty are
determined by policy choices: rapid, inclusive, and climate-informed
development can prevent most short-term impacts whereas immediate pro-poor,
emissions-reduction policies can drastically limit long-term ones.
  Medical and Veterinary Entomology Gary R. Mullen,Lance A. Durden,2009-04-22
Medical and Veterinary Entomology, Second Edition, has been fully updated and
revised to provide the latest information on developments in entomology
relating to public health and veterinary importance. Each chapter is
structured with the student in mind, organized by the major headings of
Taxonomy, Morphology, Life History, Behavior and Ecology, Public Health and
Veterinary Importance, and Prevention and Control. This second edition
includes separate chapters devoted to each of the taxonomic groups of insects
and arachnids of medical or veterinary concern, including spiders, scorpions,
mites, and ticks. Internationally recognized editors Mullen and Durden
include extensive coverage of both medical and veterinary entomological
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importance. This book is designed for teaching and research faculty in
medical and veterinary schools that provide a course in vector borne diseases
and medical entomology; parasitologists, entomologists, and government
scientists responsible for oversight and monitoring of insect vector borne
diseases; and medical and veterinary school libraries and libraries at
institutions with strong programs in entomology. Follows in the tradition of
Herm's Medical and Veterinary Entomology The latest information on
developments in entomology relating to public health and veterinary
importance Two separate indexes for enhanced searchability: Taxonomic and
Subject New to this edition: Three new chapters Morphological Adaptations of
Parasitic Arthropods Forensic Entomology Molecular Tools in Medical and
Veterinary Entomology 1700 word glossary Appendix of Arthropod-Related
Viruses of Medical-Veterinary Importance Numerous new full-color images,
illustrations and maps throughout
  Monsters University ,2013 Reveals how Mike Wazowski and James Sulley
Sullivan--two mismatched monsters who couldn't stand each other when they
first met--overcame their differences at Monster University and became best
friends.
  The Challenge of Slums United Nations Human Settlements
Programme,2012-05-23 The Challenge of Slums presents the first global
assessment of slums, emphasizing their problems and prospects. Using a newly
formulated operational definition of slums, it presents estimates of the
number of urban slum dwellers and examines the factors at all level, from
local to global, that underlie the formation of slums as well as their
social, spatial and economic characteristics and dynamics. It goes on to
evaluate the principal policy responses to the slum challenge of the last few
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decades. From this assessment, the immensity of the challenges that slums
pose is clear. Almost 1 billion people live in slums, the majority in the
developing world where over 40 per cent of the urban population are slum
dwellers. The number is growing and will continue to increase unless there is
serious and concerted action by municipal authorities, governments, civil
society and the international community. This report points the way forward
and identifies the most promising approaches to achieving the United Nations
Millennium Declaration targets for improving the lives of slum dwellers by
scaling up participatory slum upgrading and poverty reduction programmes. The
Global Report on Human Settlements is the most authoritative and up-to-date
assessment of conditions and trends in the world's cities. Written in clear
language and supported by informative graphics, case studies and extensive
statistical data, it will be an essential tool and reference for researchers,
academics, planners, public authorities and civil society organizations
around the world.
  Hydraulic City Nikhil Anand,2017-02-17 In Hydraulic City Nikhil Anand
explores the politics of Mumbai's water infrastructure to demonstrate how
citizenship emerges through the continuous efforts to control, maintain, and
manage the city's water. Through extensive ethnographic fieldwork in Mumbai's
settlements, Anand found that Mumbai's water flows, not through a static
collection of pipes and valves, but through a dynamic infrastructure built on
the relations between residents, plumbers, politicians, engineers, and the
3,000 miles of pipe that bind them. In addition to distributing water, the
public water network often reinforces social identities and the exclusion of
marginalized groups, as only those actively recognized by city agencies
receive legitimate water services. This form of recognition—what Anand calls
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hydraulic citizenship—is incremental, intermittent, and reversible. It
provides residents an important access point through which they can make
demands on the state for other public services such as sanitation and
education. Tying the ways Mumbai's poorer residents are seen by the state to
their historic, political, and material relations with water pipes, the book
highlights the critical role infrastructures play in consolidating civic and
social belonging in the city.
  On Indigo Manufacture John Bridges Lee,1892
  Financing Urban Shelter Un-Habitat,2013-06-17 'Achieving the goals set by
world leaders in the United Nations Millennium Declaration will be difficult
without a significant improvement in the lives of slum dwellers, and the
lives of slum dwellers cannot be improved without the sound and sustainable
economic development that is conducive to the establishment of a strong
shelter sector. As Financing Urban Shelter: Global Report on Human
Settlements 2005 emphasizes, one of the key challenges in meeting the
Millennium Declaration Goal on slums is mobilization of the financial
resources necessary for both slum upgrading and slum prevention by supplying
new housing affordable to lower income groups on a large scale. . . . It is
my hope that, by highlighting the impacts of current shelter financing
systems on low-income households and by identifying the types of financing
mechanisms that appear to have worked for them, this report will contribute
to the efforts of the wide range of actors involved in improving the lives of
slum dwellers, including governments at the central and local levels, as well
as non-governmental and international organizations.' From the Foreword by
KOFI ANNAN, Secretary-General, United Nations Financing Urban Shelter
presents the first global assessment of housing finance systems, placing
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shelter and urban development challenges within the overall context of
macroeconomic policies. The report describes and analyses housing finance
conditions and trends in all regions of the world, including formal housing
finance mechanisms, microfinance and community funding, highlighting their
relevance to the upgrading of slums. Recent shelter finance policy
development is discussed at the international and national levels, and the
directions that could be taken to strengthen shelter finance systems are
examined. The Global Report on Human Settlements is the most authoritative
and up-to-date assessment of conditions and trends in the world's cities. It
is an essential tool and reference for researchers, academics, public
authorities and civil society organizations around the world. The preceding
issues of the Global Report on Human Settlements have addressed such topics
as An Urbanizing World, Cities in a Globalizing World and The Challenge of
Slums. Published with UN-HABITAT
  Behind the Beautiful Forevers Katherine Boo,2012-02-22 WINNER OF THE 2012
LA TIMES BOOK PRIZE WINNER OF THE 2012 US NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FOR NONFICTION
SHORTLISTED FOR THE 2013 PULITZER PRIZE From Pulitzer Prize-winner Katherine
Boo comes a landmark work of narrative nonfiction that tells the dramatic and
sometimes heartbreaking story of families striving toward a better life in
one of the world’s most lively but treacherous cities. Annawadi is a
makeshift settlement in the shadow of luxury hotels near the Mumbai airport
and, as India starts to prosper, Annawadians are electric with hope. Abdul, a
reflective and enterprising Muslim teenager, sees ‘a fortune beyond counting’
in the recyclable garbage that richer people throw away. Asha, a woman of
formidable wit and deep scars from a childhood in rural poverty, has
identified an alternate route to the middle class: political corruption. With
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a little luck, her sensitive, beautiful daughter — Annawadi’s ‘most-
everything girl’ — will soon become its first female college graduate. And
even the poorest Annawadians, like Kalu, a 15-year-old scrap-metal thief,
believe themselves inching closer to the good lives and good times they call
‘the full enjoy’. But then Abdul the garbage sorter is falsely accused in a
shocking tragedy; terror and a global recession rock the city; and suppressed
tensions over religion, caste, sex, power, and economic envy turn brutal. As
the tenderest individual hopes intersect with the greatest global truths, the
true contours of a competitive age are revealed. And so, too, are the
imaginations and courage of the people of Annawadi. With intelligence,
humour, and deep insight into what connects human beings in an era of
tumultuous change, Behind the Beautiful Forevers carries the reader headlong
into one of the 21st century’s hidden worlds, and into the lives of people
impossible to forget. PRAISE FOR KATHERINE BOO ‘Boo's meticulous work is a
must for India watchers, of course, but it is also a great example of the
power of what used to be known as immersion journalism. And a cracking read.’
The Age ‘[An] exquisitely accomplished first book.’ The New York Times
  School Meals, Educational Achievement, and School Competition Christel
Vermeersch,Michael Kremer,2005 Vermeersch and Kremer examine the effects of
subsidized school meals on school participation, educational achievement, and
school finance in a developing country setting. They use data from a program
that was implemented in 25 randomly chosen preschools in a pool of 50.
Children's school participation was 30 percent higher in the treatment group
than in the comparison group. The meals program led to higher curriculum test
scores, but only in schools where the teacher was relatively experienced
prior to the program. The school meals displaced teaching time and led to
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larger class sizes. Despite improved incentives, teacher absenteeism remained
at a high level of 30 percent. Treatment schools raised their fees, and
comparison schools close to treatment schools decreased their fees. Some of
the price effects are caused by a combination of capacity constraints and
pupil transfers that would not happen if the school meals were ordered in all
schools. The intention-to-treat estimator of the effect of the randomized
program incorporates those price effects, and therefore it should be
considered a lower bound on the effect of generalized school meals. This
insight on price effects generalizes to other randomized program evaluations.
This paper--a product of the Poverty Reduction and Economic Management 2,
Africa Technical Families--is part of a larger effort in the region to
increase our understanding of the impact of programs aimed at reaching the
Millennium Development Goals.
  Transforming Food Systems for a Rising India Prabhu Pingali,Anaka
Aiyar,Mathew Abraham,Andaleeb Rahman,2020-08-14 This open access book
examines the interactions between India’s economic development, agricultural
production, and nutrition through the lens of a “Food Systems Approach
(FSA).” The Indian growth story is a paradoxical one. Despite economic
progress over the past two decades, regional inequality, food insecurity and
malnutrition problems persist. Simultaneously, recent trends in obesity along
with micro-nutrient deficiency portend to a future public health crisis. This
book explores various challenges and opportunities to achieve a nutrition-
secure future through diversified production systems, improved health and
hygiene environment and greater individual capability to access a balanced
diet contributing to an increase in overall productivity. The authors bring
together the latest data and scientific evidence from the country to map out
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the current state of food systems and nutrition outcomes. They place India
within the context of other developing country experiences and highlight
India’s status as an outlier in terms of the persistence of high levels of
stunting while following global trends in obesity. This book discusses the
policy and institutional interventions needed for promoting a nutrition-
sensitive food system and the multi-sectoral strategies needed for
simultaneously addressing the triple burden of malnutrition in India.
  A Textbook of Agronomy B. Chandrasekaran,2010
  Alternative Futures K J Joy,Ashish Kothari,2018-03-06 A remarkable, first-
ever collection of 35 essays on India's future, by a diverse set of authors -
activists, researchers, media practitioners, those who have influenced
policies and those working at the grassroots. This book brings together
scenarios of an India that is politically and socially egalitarian, radically
democratic, economically sustainable and equitable, and socio-culturally
diverse and harmonious. Alternative Futures: India Unshackled covers a wide
range of issues, organized under four sections. It explores ecological
futures including environmental governance, biodiversity conservation, water
and energy. Next, it envisions political futures including those of democracy
and power, law, ideology, and India's role in the globe. A number of essays
then look at economic futures, including agriculture, pastoralism, industry,
crafts, villages and cities, localization, markets, transportation and
technology. Finally, it explores socio-cultural futures, encompassing
languages, learning and education, knowledge, health, sexuality and gender,
and marginalized sections like dalits, adivasis, and religious minorities.
Introductory and concluding essays tie these diverse visions together. Most
essays include both futuristic scenarios and present initiatives that
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demonstrate the possibility of such futures. At a time when India faces
increasing polarization along parochial, physical and mental boundaries,
these essays provide a breath of fresh air and hope in the grounded
possibilities for an alternative, decentralized, eco-culturally centred
future. The essays range from the dreamy-eyed to the hard-headed, from the
provocative to the gently persuasive. This book would hold appeal for a wide
range of readers - youth, academics, development professionals, policy
makers, government officials, activists, people's movements, media persons,
business persons - concerned about the current state of India and the world,
and willing to engage critically in the collective search for a better
future.
  India After Gandhi: The History of the World's Largest Democracy
Ramachandra Guha,2017-07-13 Ramachandra Guha’s India after Gandhi is a
magisterial account of the pains, struggles, humiliations and glories of the
world’s largest and least likely democracy. A riveting chronicle of the often
brutal conflicts that have rocked a giant nation, and of the extraordinary
individuals and institutions who held it together, it established itself as a
classic when it was first published in 2007. In the last decade, India has
witnessed, among other things, two general elections; the fall of the
Congress and the rise of Narendra Modi; a major anti-corruption movement;
more violence against women, Dalits, and religious minorities; a wave of
prosperity for some but the persistence of poverty for others; comparative
peace in Nagaland but greater discontent in Kashmir than ever before. This
tenth anniversary edition, updated and expanded, brings the narrative up to
the present. Published to coincide with seventy years of the country’s
independence, this definitive history of modern India is the work of one of
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the world’s finest scholars at the height of his powers.
  LEGO NINJAGO Choose Your Ninja Mission Simon Hugo,2020-06-09 Be the hero
and take control of your Ninja destiny. LEGO® NINJAGO® Choose Your Own Ninja
Mission invites you to choose your own adventure and allows children to
experience life as a Ninja, again and again. With more than 40 possible
endings, LEGO NINJAGO fans can enjoy countless adventures and hours of
entertainment. Would you rather battle Lord Garmadon or train with Master Wu?
Will you visit the ancient First Realm or the spooky Cursed Realm? Will you
choose to take to the skies by dragon or by jet? Will you become a Spinjitzu
Master or will you perfect the art of Airjitzu? Read one part of the
adventure, then decide what to do next by selecting one of two options on
every page. As you navigate the book, discover facts, stats and pictures of
your favourite LEGO NINJAGO sets and minifigures. Once you reach an ending,
go back and see where your destiny will lead you next! LEGO NINJAGO Choose
Your Own Ninja Mission covers characters, vehicles, enemies and locations
from every series of LEGO NINJAGO Masters of Spinjitzu. A perfect gift or
holiday read for kids who love LEGO NINJAGO! © 2020 The LEGO Group
  Perception, Design and Ecology of the Built Environment Mainak
Ghosh,2020-01-24 This edited volume is a compilation of the ‘built
environment’ in response to many investigations, analyses and sometimes mere
observations of the various dialogues and interactions of the built, in
context to its ecology, perception and design. The chapters concentrate on
various independent issues, integrated as a holistic approach, both in terms
of theoretical perspectives and practical approaches, predominantly focusing
on the Global South. The book builds fabric knitting into the generic
understanding of environment, perception and design encompassing ‘different’
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attitudes and inspirations. This book is an important reference to topics
concerning urbanism, urban developments and physical growth, and highlights
new methodologies and practices. The book presumes an understanding unearthed
from various dimensions and again woven back to a common theme, which emerges
as the reader reads through. Various international experts of the respective
fields working on the Global South contributed their latest research and
insights to the different parts of the book. This trans-disciplinary volume
appeals to scientists, students and professionals in the fields of
architecture, geography, planning, environmental sciences and many more.
  Social and Economic Dimensions of Carrageenan Seaweed Farming Diego
Valderrama,Junning Cai,Nathanaël Hishamunda,Neil B. Ridler,2013 Carrageenan
is a gelling agent extracted from red seaweeds and it has multiple
applications in the food processing and other industries. Increasing demand
for carrageenan has led to rapid expansion of carrageenan seaweed (primarily
Kappaphycus and Eucheuma) farming in tropical areas. This expansion is
expected to continue, but many issues need to be addressed to enable the
sector to develop its full potential in contributing towards sustainable
livelihoods, human development and social well-being. Including six country
case studies and a global synthesis, this document provides a comprehensive
and balanced assessment of the economic, social and governance dimensions of
carrageenan seaweed farming. Information and insights provided by this
document should facilitate evidence-based decision-makings in both the public
and private sectors.
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In a fast-paced digital era where connections and knowledge intertwine, the
enigmatic realm of language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity to stir
emotions, ignite contemplation, and catalyze profound transformations is
nothing in short supply of extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of
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author, readers set about a transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and
untapped potential embedded within each word. In this evaluation, we shall
explore the book is core themes, assess its distinct writing style, and delve
into its lasting affect the hearts and minds of people who partake in its
reading experience.
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